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I am writing in support of LD 593 to extend funding for the Land for Maine's Future 
Program.  Protecting water access, outdoor recreation, working lands and waterfronts,
and fish and wildlife habitat is critically important and cannot happen without 
adequate support, especially at the state level.  This funding proposed by LD 593 
would serve as an important source of financial support for LMF until permanent, 
ongoing funding is secured, and I urge you to approve the proposed extension. Thank 
you.


